Parent Teacher Meetings

Dear Parents,
I am writing to remind you that we are conducting our Parent Teacher meetings this year over the phone due to the Covid-19 situation.
You will have received a time and date for your meeting from your child’s teacher. When the teacher phones you on the day of the meeting it will come up on your phone as “Unknown Number, Private Number or No Caller ID”
Each meeting will last for no longer than ten minutes.
Yours Sincerely
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